
Mission Statement: To create within the downtown area of Torrington a first-class Horticultural 

                                     Oasis in accordance with and strict adherence to the Coe Godfrey  

                                     Benefactors and the Coe Family Trust 
  
Coe Memorial Park Committee Minutes 
February 15, 2017 
 
 The meeting was called to order at 5:11 PM by Marc Trivella.  In attendance were Marc Trivella, Mark 
McEachern, Mary Zbell, Margaret Keywan, and Judy Addazio.  Lori Chiron was absent. 
 
 Minutes of the meeting of January 18, 2017 meeting were approved on a motion made by Marc Trivella 
and seconded by Mark McEachern. 
 
 MOTION:  Request Frank to perform an inventory of all Coe Memorial Park tables and chairs and any 
other equipment and furnishings on Civic Center premises and to insure that they are appropriately 
identified as property of Coe Memorial Park.  Motion was made by Mark McEachern and seconded by 
Mary Zbell. 
 
 Discussion topics included a policy regarding signage to be written by the Committee.   It was noted 
that the Committee is waiting for a budget proposal on the replacement of the floor polisher. 
 
 The meeting was adjourned at 5:32 PM on a motion by Mary Zbell, seconded by Marc Trivella. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
Judy Addazio  


